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Dear Parents/Carers,

Thank you for working with us and pulling together as a team and community around your children in

what has been a very strange year to say the least! We made it to all but the last month before we

had our first bubble closure, which is something I feel we should be very proud of. With the recent

new announcements, I’d like to take this opportunity to remind parents of the return to normal

pre-Covid arrangements for September.

Nursery and Reception will enter through the front gate as they have been doing this year arriving

at 8.30am and being collected at 3:30pm (please note Reception children are to be collected at

3:20pm). Here, they will be greeted and dismissed by Class 1 staff.

Key Stage One will go through the front gate as they have done throughout this year, going straight

into their classroom via the white door, arriving at 8:30am and finishing at 3:20pm

Key Stage Two will enter and leave by the front playground door, arriving at 8:30am and finishing at

3:30pm . I would like to ask all parents who are collecting to please come onto the yard to wait for

your children to avoid waiting on the pavement outside of school.

Once again, I’d like to thank you all for your patience and understanding throughout all of the changes

we have had to make this year. I wish you all a happy and healthy summer and a successful start to

September.

Best wishes, health and happiness to you and your families,

Ms Bowring

Headteacher
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